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9th November 2020 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent/Carer(s),  

Children in Need 

 

On Friday 13th November, we will be raising money for Children In Need and this 
year’s theme is “Together, we can boost children’s mental wellbeing”.  Five to 
Thrive is their unique programme of wellbeing activities for the Appeal Week.  
Inspired by the 5 Ways to Wellbeing, they have lots of content and resources 
designed to help children feel better about themselves, as well as helping others! 
Take a look on their website:  
 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/ 
 
In the academy, the children (and staff) will be able to wear non-uniform on the day. 
With current restrictions, we realise getting specific clothes is not possible, but if you 
do have spotty or items in bright colours or clothes linked to Children in 
Need/Pudsey already in the house, we would love to see them for a suggested £1 
donation. We will have buckets at each door/gate for the donations to go in.  
 
During the week, the children will be taking part in a range of activities to raise 

awareness of Children in Need. We hope that you are able to support us with this 

very worthwhile charity, and we look forward to an exciting day!  

      

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                              

Mrs G. Wilson                                                                                

Deputy Head of Academy                                         
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